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Construction of a new
wastewater pump station is under

way next to Custom Iron on Frontage Road
North in Pacific. King County began the
project about one year ago to replace an
existing pump station on Tacoma Boulevard
North.

To protect public health and the environment,
King County is replacing the outdated pump
station to protect public health and the
environment. The old station does not meet
modern building and safety codes, and its
equipment is outdated.

The Pacific Pump Station serves homes and
businesses in Pacific and Algona. About
350,000 gallons of wastewater is pumped
through the station every day to King
County’s regional treatment plant in Renton.

Construction of the new pump station should
take about three years. King County is still
expecting completion of all construction in the
summer of 2006.

New Pipeline Construction
A new pipeline is also needed to connect the
sewer system to the new pump station. The
map at right shows the path of the pipeline. It
will cross the Interurban Trail and between
the apartment buildings on Tacoma
Boulevard.
Construction of the new pipeline will begin in
July and take about three months. In addition
there will be more work on Tacoma Avenue
in the fall and at the end of the project in
2006.
The construction will block some parking for
the apartment buildings at 102 Tacoma
Boulevard.

King County and the contractor will try to
minimize disruption during construction. But
the work will cause some noise and
construction traffic.
Crews will work Monday through Friday from
7 a.m. to 5 p.m. to complete the project on
time. If necessary, workdays and hours may
change.

For more information
Call the 24-hour hotline at 206-205-9196.
Request updates through e-mail by
sending a message to
john.phillips@metrokc.gov.
Visit the project Web site at
http://dnr.metrokc.gov/wtd/projects/pacific



The King County Wastewater Treatment
Division is in your neighborhood building a
new pump station.
Please see inside for details.

Alternative Formats Available
206-205-9196 | 711 (TTY RELAY)

PACIFIC PUMP STATION
REPLACEMENT
CONSTRUCTION NOTICE


